



01787 277423 | admin@clareprimary.org www.clareprimary.org

Headteacher: Mrs Rebecca Loader BA (Hons) NPQH

Friday, March 5th, 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Next week we all look forward to reuniting as a whole school once more. Please ensure that you have familiarised yourself with the information booklet sent last week. We will return to using the weekly Bulletin on Monday to communicate dates and reminders with a more lengthy <u>news</u>letter published once a half-term.

A reminder that anyone who has been issued with a school laptop should drop these machines off at the office on Monday, please. Also, it is important that all books that have been taken from the school are returned as soon as possible. We have loved seeing your child's learning on Tapestry and through emails and photographs but we do not expect this to be brought into school on Monday- we are trying to start afresh with a clean and tidy working environment and, quite simply, have nowhere to store this.

I would like to say massive thank you for what you have done to get your children through these most challenging times. Now the challenge will be to re-instigate your daily school routine- I know that a lot of us have found it very hard to get children to bed at their normal time when they don't have to get up to go to school in the morning, so my challenge also this weekend will be to re-introduce an earlier bed-time.....gulp!

As usual, we are here to support you, so do not hesitate to drop us a line or call if you have any questions or queries, although please avoid between 8 and 9 in the morning as they tend to be our busiest times.

I can't wait to see all the children again on Monday!

Warm wishes,

Rebecca Loader Headteacher

